
Conservation/Inland Wetland Commission 
Town of New Fairfield 

4 Brush Hill Road 
New Fairfield, CT  06812 

(203) 312-5640 
 

Minutes 
 

Special Meeting – Site Walk 
Saturday, November 6, 2021 

258 Pine Hill Road 
10:00 AM 

 
 
Call to Order:   Chairman Tom Quigley call the Special Meeting to order at 10:05 AM 
 
Present Commissioners: Tom Quigley, Jerry Schwalbe, Joan Archer, Keith Landa, Carolyn 
Rowan, Margaret DeTullio,  
 
Applicant John Carinci and Engineer Mike Mazzucco 
 
 
The Commission reviewed the site plan and stream crossing. Then proceeded to view on site 
markers and locations.  
 
The Driveway crossing will be 2 48 inch pipes with a cement face wall to prevent undermining. 
Some stone walls will be built next to driveway to protect the wetlands. The driveway will not 
have curbs, just leak off. 
 
The house site stakes were observed. There will not be a foundation just a slab. There will be a 
curtain drain to protect the septic system. 
 
The Meeting was adjourned at 10:35 AM. 
 
 
 
Submitted by Tom Quigley 


